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March 17, 2021 

 

Mary Gavin, Selectboard Chair 

Town of Sharon 

PO Box 250 

Sharon, VT 05065 

 

Dear Mary, 

 

The records of the Greater Upper Valley Solid Waste Management District show the following representative 

and alternate representing your community on the District Board of Supervisors.  Please make any necessary 

changes, sign, and return in the enclosed postage-paid envelope. 

 

Representative: Mary Gavin    Term Expires: 3/23 

Alternate:  Kevin Gish 

 

_______________________ 

Selectboard Chair 

 

The Greater Upper Valley Solid Waste Management District Bylaws state: 

Article II (3) Appointments 

“On or before the last Monday in March commencing upon the formation of the District, the board of selectmen 

of each member municipality shall appoint its representative and an alternate representative to the Board of 

Supervisors for a term of two years. Appointments shall be in writing, signed by the chair of the board of 

selectmen, and presented to the Clerk of the District. The board of selectmen, by majority vote, may remove 

their appointed representative or alternate during the two year term for cause. The alternate representative shall 

represent the municipality at all meetings of the Board of Supervisors that the regular representative is unable to 

attend and shall have all the rights and privileges of a regular representative.” 

 

It is important that the appointments are made as stated above. Please feel free to contact me at 674-9201. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tom Kennedy 

District Manager 
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